
2 Millstone Campus Drive
St. Louis, MO 63146

B’nai B’rith, the global voice of the Jewish community, is 
the oldest and most widely known Jewish humanitarian, 
human rights, and advocacy organization. Since 1843, B’nai 
B’rith has worked for Jewish unity, security, continuity, and 
tolerance. Missouri Lodge #22 was chartered in 1855 and 
continues to serve St. Louis through cultural, educational, 
philanthropic, service, and social programs.

ST. LOUIS

ST. LOUIS

B’NAI B’RITH PRESENTS...

AN EVENING WITH

Barbara
   Helmer



B’nai B’rith invites you to a fabulous Italian dinner and 
an evening of wonderful classic tunes and Broadway songs! 
Beautiful vocals will be provided by Barbara Helmer along with 
pianist Bob Sobo, bass player Mark Torlina and drummer Chuck 
Kennedy.

Sunday, April 22, 2018
The J – Staenberg Family Complex (Creve Coeur)
Mirowitz Performing Arts Center

Dinner at 6pm, show to follow
$15

RSVP by April 18, 2018
If you need a ride, please let us know!

Contact: 
Diane Maier, 314-442-3190, dmaier@jccstl.org

President: Toddy Goldman

Attendee Information
Name(s)_ _______________________________
Name(s)_ _______________________________
Address_________________________________
City_________________ State_ __ Zip__________
Phone__________________________________
Email_ _________________________________

Please make checks payable to B’nai B’rith

Total number attending:	 _______ $15 each

				    _______ Total

o I require _______ Vaad certified meals.

A Little About Barbara
Barbara Helmer retired from nursing in 1994 and immersed herself in local music. She became 

a cast member in several charitable community musical companies, including the J Singers, 

St. Louis Show Stoppers, Broadway Fantasies, St. Louis Charity Performances and Gifted 

Productions. Proceeds from these organizations have benefited 

the Komen Foundation, Barnes-Jewish Breast Cancer Research, 

Ronald McDonald House and County Older Residents Program 

(CORP). Barbara also volunteers her talent for various clubs, 

organizations and living facilities. In 2007, Barbara and Stellie 

Siteman developed a two-woman act called “Casual Cabaret.”

In 2009 she wrote and performed a cabaret act, “Remembering 

Rosemary Clooney,” at the Kranzberg Arts Center, as well as out 

of town. In 2010, Miss Peggy Lee was the subject of her second 

cabaret show.

RSVP by April 18, 2018 to:
Mail reply to: B’nai B’rith, Diane Maier, 2 Millstone Campus Drive, St. Louis, MO 63146


